
Scoil Mhuire’s Student Council 

will be running numerous initiatives 
throughout the year and we are so excited to 
launch our first initiative: 

“The Shoe Box Appeal” 

We are hoping that the school community 
will make someone’s Christmas exceptionally 
special by bringing in a shoebox with the €4 
payment. 

If, however it may not be possible to bring in 
a full shoebox, we are asking if you have 
anything suitable for a shoebox, please bring 
it into Ms. Deschenes classroom in Room 16 
after Tutor any morning and we can create 
shoeboxes with all the proceeds. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The deadline for dropping shoeboxes to Ms. 
Deschenes or any member of the student Council 

is Thursday 26th October, we really appreciate 

your generosity and kindness. 



 

 

 

 

 

 


